MEMORANDUM

TO:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Randy Poe, Superintendent


Board Members
FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent
DATE:
February 26, 2018
RE:
Agreement between MAC Productions, Inc. and Gray Middle School 
For the board to approve this agreement between MAC Productions, Inc. and Gray Middle School for MAC Productions, Inc. to provide video and lighting equipment and labor for a TED talk in May. The total cost is about $1,194.63.
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented. 
